From: Brian Speagle

**Sent:** Thursday, April 26, 2018 12:12 PM **To:** Lysynski, Heather < <a href="mailto:hlysynsk@London.ca">hlysynsk@London.ca</a> **Subject:** Siting of Supervised Consumption Sites

This email is in support of the report authored by Dr. Christopher Mackie of the Middlesex-London Health Unit, dated April 30, 2018.

As someone who has been directly impacted by addiction and mental health issues over my adult life, I support this effort wholeheartedly. Dr. Mackie's report on the need for supervised consumption sites is thorough, compassionate, and sensitive to the needs of the entire community. It strongly reflects the current research on this issue. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further comment. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Brian Speagle

434 Wilkins St. London, ON N6C 5B2